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November 25, 2015

Maurice Whitehurst
847 Washington Blvd.
Baltimore, MD 21230

Subject: 847 Washington Boulevard
Housing Code Violation Notice # 1293211A-1
Administrative Review Hearing Request

Dear Mr. Whitehurst:

This letter is in response to your request for an administrative hearing
regarding your property at 847 Washington Blvd. and the Housing Code
Violation Notice # 1293211A-1 for this property.

Your request for an administrative hearing has been withdrawn upon the
cancellation of Housing Code Violation Notice #1293211A-1. Therefore,
an Administrative Review Hearing is no longer necessary.

This letter also serves to memorialize the fact that you have affirmatively
withdrawn your request for an Administrative Review Hearing.

If you require further assistance, please contact Ms. Kathleen Byrne,
Housing Code Enforcement Legal Section at 410-396-4140.

Sincerely,
/s
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Michael Braverman

Deputy Commissioner

Permits and Code Enforcement

Cc:  Kathleen Byrne
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